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Hi guys! I just wanted to give you an update on "Christmas". We adopted 
this beautiful little girl last week, and on Thursday she was given her clean 
bill of health! She has ingrained herself into our family and hearts. She is 
beautiful, loving, and a pure joy to us and our other dogs. The kids have 
renamed her Lizzy, and she is awesome! As you can see in the attached 

photos she has become inseparable with our female dog Molly. I wanted to 
thank Jamie our adoption counselor for helping us in adopting "Christmas". 
I wanted to let Jamie know as well, that she has shown no food aggression, 
or toy aggression at all. I am not sure if her first adoptive family wasn't the 
right fit, but she is wonderful. She goes on daily walks, plays with all the 

neighborhood kids, and is learning to fetch in the yard! Thank you again so 
much for allowing us the privilege of giving her a permanent home! 

 
The Pratt Family 



 

 


